
 

 
Office of the Chancellor 

 

505.728.2407 l 705 Gurley Avenue l Gallup, New Mexico 87301 l malm@unm.edu 

gallup.unm.edu 

 Chancellor Weekly Brief | 4.2.2021 
Dr. James Malm 

 
GOOD FRIDAY. 
 
I’d like to extend my Easter greetings on this Good Friday to all of our faculty, staff, and students who are observing this 
wonderful holiday today and into this weekend. We also conclude another productive week at UNM-Gallup as many of 
our working committees and the staff council planning group move forward with their good work. Even as we continue 
with our cautious limited campus operations, we are fulfilling the mission of our university.  
 
PROCESS TECHNOLOGY 
 
Our congratulations and appreciation go out to Jon Saatvedt 

https://provost.unm.edu/resources/regent-committee-sstar.html

